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Dates to Remember: 

Thursday, February 1 

SUNY Cortland Scholarship 

Application Deadline 

 

Monday, March 12 - 

Friday, March 16 

Spring Break 

 

Monday, April 16 

Withdraw from Course Deadline 

 

 

Friday, May 1 

Last Day of Classes 

 

Saturday, May 5 and Sunday, 

May 6 

Study Days 

 

Monday, May 7 - 

Friday, May 11 

Final Exam Period 

 

 

Non-Traditional Student  
E-Newsletter 

Welcome Back Breakfast 

Thursday, February 1, 2018 

9-11 a.m. 

Non-Traditional Student Lounge 

Cornish Hall, Room 1221 

 

The Non-Traditional Student Organization (NTSO) will 

be hosting their first event of the spring semester on 

Thursday, February 1, from 9-11 a.m., in the Non-

Traditional Student Lounge. 

You will be able to enjoy scrambled eggs, bacon, hash  

browns, fruit, croissants, juice, coffee, and tea.  Stop by 

when you can! 

Non-Traditional Student Organization Meeting 
Thursday, February 1 @ 9 a.m. 

Non-Traditional Student Lounge, Cornish Hall 

Scholarship Application Deadline is February 1 

The deadline to apply for SUNY Cortland scholarships is Thursday, February 1.  You can find 

information about how to apply at http://www2.cortland.edu/scholarships. 

Complete the general application, prepare and upload your resume’, fill out a 250-word 

narrative that speaks to your character, and select which opportunities you would like to apply 

to.  You can view the different scholarship opportunities at https://

cortland.academicworks.com/  

There are some scholarships specifically for adult students at SUNY Cortland.  Click on the links 

to read the description for each scholarship. 

Breta C. Cisson ‘68 Scholarship for Non-Traditional Student 

Eda J. Kronman Scholarship for Non-Traditional Students 

Jay ‘66 and Bettie Lee Yerka Scholarship for Excellence in Recreation and Leisure Studies 

Kenneth P. & Jo Ann G. ‘74 Wickman Scholarship 

For more information, contact your financial aid advisor in the Financial Aid office, Miller 

Building, Room 205 or call 607-753-4717. 

Stop by Advisement and 

Transition to pick up 

your “Non-Trads Rock!” 

sticker! 

http://www2.cortland.edu/scholarships
https://cortland.academicworks.com/
https://cortland.academicworks.com/
https://cortland.academicworks.com/opportunities/5884
https://cortland.academicworks.com/opportunities/6222
https://cortland.academicworks.com/opportunities/6296
https://cortland.academicworks.com/opportunities/5815


Non-Traditional 

Student Organization 

Officers 

Spring 2018 

President:  

Julia West 

 

Vice President:  

Meighan Maycumber 

 

Treasurer:  

Liz Foster 

 

Secretary:  

Vacant 

 

SGA Representative: 

Jillian Murphy 

 

ntso@cortland.edu 

 

Non-Traditional Student 

Support Services 

Cheryl Hines, Coordinator 

Advisement and Transition 

SUNY Cortland  

P.O. Box 2000 

Memorial Library, Room A-111 

Cortland, NY 13045 

 

Phone: 607-753-4726 

Fax: 607-753-5593 

E-Mail:  

cheryl.hines@cortland.edu 

We’re on the Web!  

Visit us at: 

www.cortland.edu/non-trads 

Facebook: "Cortland Non-Trad 

Students" 

 

 

Twitter: @cortlandNonTrad 

 

 

Instagram: Cortlandnontrads 

Cortland Connect 

You can find out more about clubs and organizations at SUNY Cortland. Cortland Connect is a new 

site for SUNY Cortland students.  

Directions for Cortland Connect:  

1. Visit: https://cortland.collegiatelink.net/  

2. Click “Sign In Now”  

3. Log in using your myRedDragon username 

and password.  

4. (Optional) Complete profile.  

5. Search for different clubs and 

organizations.  

6. Click “Join Organization”  

We’d love for you to join the Non-Traditional Student Organization.  Remember: “Many hands make 

light work!” 

SUNY Cortland Cupboard 

SUNY Cortland Cupboard is located in the basement 

of the Interfaith Center, 7 Calvert Street, Cortland.  It 

is a student-run and confidential food pantry 

intended to help students in need.  The pantry is 

open Monday-Friday 12-1 p.m. and an extra hour on 

Thursdays from 3-4 p.m. 

Non-Trads Rock! T-Shirts Available 

Our “Non-Trads Rock!” t-shirts are free and still available for you. 

These shirts were given out to any adult student over the past 

year. We only have XL-3X sizes available left. If you would like 

one, please stop by the Advisement and Transition office, 

Memorial Library, Room B-111. 

The t-shirts were purchased by the Non-Traditional Student 

Organization.  SGA recognized organizations are funded by the 

MAF. 

http://www.cortland.edu/non-trads

